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Hello and welcome to another Camp Australia news,
The afterschool care community has continued to grow over the past few weeks and we have been lucky enough to meet and spend time with more fantastic families and get to know many of the children on an induvial level which has allowed us to cater the afterschool care environment to the children’s interests. The children’s main areas of interest have been construction with the children uses several different types of equipment to build things, some that big that they almost don’t fit in the room and others so detailed that it amazes, as well as craft with the children utilizing our craft supplies to explore their skills and creativity. We will be continuing to explore and extend these interests into the completion of term one.
Camp Australia has several holiday club locations with some fantastic activities both provided onsite or in the form of excursions, to make a booking or find out more about the program and nearest locations visit the Camp Australia website or call our customer service team.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Just a reminder to all families that Camp Australia will start at the end of the school day even when school finishes early such as the last day of term, our staff are aware of these dates and times and will be there to provide care to the children on these occasions. 
We look forward to seeing you all again in term 2. 
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